Dear Mandeep Chagger,

| Would like state that | support the planning Application Ref:2014/7503/P.
the proposed work replacement of single glazed windows with double glazed windows
and hope acting as soon as possibly.

Thank you very much
Best Regards

Ruixia.xie

Occupier

Flat A

166 Eversholt Street
London NW1 1BL



